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I support this bill. This should go to the people to vote on. Mail in voting may be 

easier, but there are many downsides: 

 

No chain of custody that can be properly adhered to and in some cases ballots are 

miscarried or lost by the postal service 

Nearly impossible to prevent fraud or bad ballots 

More good ballots are tossed  

Takes longer to get results, it takes weeks and in some cases over a month to get 

results 

 

 As Oregonians we deserve fair and honest elections in a timely manner.  


